
Crowan School Newsletter – 7th June 2024

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: William and Arthur

Trenoweth:  Jack and Vinnie

Pengelly: Annabelle and Amelia

Crenver: Chloe, Eli, Sophia & Archie

Well done all of you! 

Attendance!

Releath: 90.4%

Trenoweth: 93.1%

Pengelly: 95.2%

Crenver: 97.9%

Well Done Crenver!

Dates for your diary 

Monday 10h – Wednesday 12th June – Year 6 visit to London 
Wednesday 19th June – Sports day (1.30pm start)

Wednesday 26th June – Fun Sports day (1.30pm start)
Thursday 27th June – Releath visit to Crowan church

Thursday 27th June- Pengelly visit to St Michael’s Mount
Thursday 4th July – BF adventure day

Monday 8th July – Pasty making session (Trenoweth and Pengelly)
Saturday 13th July – Praze Fair Show  

Wednesday 17th /Thursday 18th July – KS2 Performance of ‘Robin Hood’
Monday 22nd July – Leavers’ assembly (Year 6 parents)

Tuesday 23rd July – Last day of term
Wednesday 24th July – INSET day (school closed to pupils)

STAFFING 
After her wedding in the half term holidays, Mrs Gillam has now changed her name to
Mrs Watts, so please do not be surprised when you see information including this name!
Due to needing emergency surgery, Mrs Clarke will now be away from school for a
significant period of time. We are pleased to say that Mr Wootton, who has been
working in Crenver for the last 2 days, will be covering this absence going forward until
Mrs Clarke is well enough to return to school.

Next week, Miss Harris will be in London from Monday – Wednesday with the Year 6
children. In her absence, please speak to Mrs Greenaway if you have any concerns that
need dealing with urgently. Miss Harris will be back in school as normal on Thursday.

YEAR 3 and 4 ATHLETICS

Well done to Luke, Humphrey, Harry B and 
Harry Y-S who represented the school at a 
Year 3 and 4 athletics competition. Great 
sportsmanship and determination was 

shown by all 4 boys, with some fantastic 
results. Well done all of you! 



CIRCUS DAY

Yesterday the whole school had an exciting day working on learning different circus 
skills with Steve from Circus into Schools. He was very impressed with their 

concentration and the staff were amazed with everything they had learnt when we 
watched the performances at the end of the day. Thank you to the PTA for again 

funding this amazing opportunity for our children. 

SURF DAY CRENVER

On Tuesday, Crenver had a surf day on Gwithian beach with instructors from Global 
Boarders. They learnt lots of new surf and swim skills and also continued to learn more 

about beach safety. 
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